Carlene Smith

From: Lori Waddell <mlh518@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 11:25 PM
To: Carlene Smith

Subject: variace, sign, luani Plaza

Planning board meeting, Variance, sign, Luani Plaza

As a tax paying citizen, would support a denial of a variance of the city code and regulations.

Hard to imagine any benefit to the citizens of Key West for a sign not in compliance with enacted city
regulations.

If a variance is granted, will it follow that Sears Town, Havana Plaza, K-Mart will all follow suit and the
planning

board will then be obliged to grant larger self serving signage?

Thank you, No



